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As we welcome the beautiful month of September, we 

hope this newsletter finds you and your family well. This 

month has been filled with special events, challenges, 

and celebrations that highlight the resilience and 

creativity of our school community. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
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We are excited to share that our school celebrated the Mid-

Autumn Festival on the 17th of September! This traditional festival 

is a wonderful time for students to learn about the significance of 

family, gratitude, and unity, while also enjoying fun activities. 

Our classes engaged in a variety of cultural and artistic activities, 

including mooncake making and learning about the legends 

associated with the festival. We invite all families to discuss the 

meaning of this holiday at home and share in the traditions that 

bring light and joy to this special time of year. 
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In the spirit of the Mid-Autumn Festival, our 

school hosted a Buddy Lantern-Making 

event! This activity brought together older 

and younger students to work side-by-side 

in creating beautiful lanterns, symbolizing 

friendship and cooperation. The older 

students mentored the younger ones, 

sharing their creativity and providing 

guidance throughout the process. This 

hands-on activity was a great opportunity 

for students to bond, develop teamwork, 

and showcase their artistic talents. We are 

proud to display their lanterns for our Mid-

Autumn Festival! 

 



 
 

                                    September 2024 Singapore International School@Ciputra   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

                                    September 2024 Singapore International School@Ciputra   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

                                    September 2024 Singapore International School@Ciputra   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

                                    September 2024 Singapore International School@Ciputra   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to remind you that Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held 

from October 7th to October 11th. These conferences provide a valuable 

opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, achievements, and any areas 

where they may need additional support. More information, including how to 

sign up for a time slot, will be sent home in the coming days. We encourage 

all parents to attend as your involvement is crucial to your child’s success. 

 

Your Continued Support is Appreciated 

We want to take a moment to express our sincere gratitude for your ongoing support. Your involvement in 

your child’s education and school activities plays a vital role in their growth and success. Whether it's 

engaging with school events, staying connected with teachers, or encouraging your child’s learning at 

home, your efforts make a meaningful difference. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our school family. We look forward to continuing this journey 

together. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Michael Ogden 

Principal, Singapore International School @ Ciputra 

 


